SITE INSPECTION REPORT OF D.C.F, HAZARIBAG WEST
DIVISION, HAZARIBAG

A total of 4.04 Ha. Protected Forest is proposed for diversion in Hazaribagh
West Forest Division constiting of village Khodahar in Barhi Range. The
inspection was done on 10.04.2019 along with JUSNL officials. The forest land m
Khodahar highly degraded and vulnerable to soil erosion. The terrain is undulating
and is covered by vegetation predominantly Sal, Eucalyptus and Palas the density
of which is around 0.3. However, on inspection of the site it was found to be bare

minimum requirement for the project. The present site for diversion falls under
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